
The Texas FaciliƟes Commission status report of the Electric Vehicle (EV) 
charging staƟons in Capitol Complex Employee parking garages. (August 2023) 
 
All exisƟng EV charging staƟons are disabled and bagged at this Ɵme. These EV 
charging staƟons were procured for installaƟon before the NaƟonal Fire 
ProtecƟon AssociaƟon and Health FaciliƟes Management (trusted publicaƟon of 
the American Hospital AssociaƟon) idenƟfied addiƟonal safety concerns. Charging 
staƟons will be relocated to surface parking lots to address safety consideraƟons. 
 
TFC will develop a plan and Ɵmeline to support EV charging staƟons on state 
property. 
 
Reminder:  The EV charging staƟons are “pay-per-use.”  Fees are passed through 
a third-party vendor to the uƟlity company.  This program does not generate 
revenue for the Texas FaciliƟes Commission or the State of Texas. 
 


